

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO LEVY DIFFERENTIAL RATES 2021/2022

Pursuant to Section 6.33 and 6.36 of the Local Government Act 1995. notice is hereby given to ratepayers of the intention of the Shire of Westonia to impose the following differential and minimum rates for the 2021/2022 rating year. This rate is taking into consideration Council's decision at April meeting to impose a 2% rate increase:

RATE IN THE DOLLAR

Category	Rate in the \$	Minimum Rate \$
GRV General	7.2217	355.00
GRV Mining	20.5362	355.00

The proposed rates-in-thedollar and minimum payments are based on estimates at the time of giving public notice and may change as part of Council's 2021/22 budget consideration. The object and reasons for each proposed rate may be inspected at the Shire Office, Wolfram Street, Westonia during normal business hours,

or by visiting our web site www.westonia.wa.gov.au All submissions in writing with reference to the proposed differential rates or minimum payments should be forwarded to the Shire of Westonia no later than 4:00pm on Wednesday 26th May 2021.

Jamie Criddle Chief Executive Officer Shire of Westonia



Since the creation of the Western Australian Regional Achievement and Community Awards in 2002, it has encourage, aimed to acknowledge and reward the valuable contributions individuals, communities and businesses making are throughout regional and rural Western Australia. awards recognise and achievetribute to their ments, which contribute to making regional Western Australia a better communi-

Important Dates

Nominations

Open: Wednesday 26th May

2021

Nominations Close: Thursday

29th July 2021



The next Council Meeting will be held on Thursday 20th May 2021, The from 3.30pm. meeting will be held at the Westonia **CRC** Buildina (Old Shire Administration Building) The meeting's agenda published be Council's website from 5.00pm on Friday 12th February 2021.

Public Question Time commences as 3:30pm and is limited to 15 minutes

for more info: (80)90467063

www.westonia.wa. aov.au/councilmeetings.



SafeWA is provided by the Deptt of Health in WA (also called WA Health) as part of the State's measures to limit the spread of COVID-19.

Hood-Penn Museum Update

The town has been quite busy this morning with more improvements to the museum completed, asphalt was laid at the rear of the museum to enable our vollies to park and eventually enter through the entrance safely.



The Hood-Penn Museum Busy Bee

3rd June2021 10am -12pm
For all museum related
enquiries please contact
Lani on 90467063 during
business hours

Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers.



Shire Office Closure – WA DAY

Please note the Shire
Offices and Public Library
will be closed on the
following public holidays:
Monday—7th June 2021



FLU VACCINE NOW IN STOCK

Free vaccines are now available to eligible patients

Please contact the Shire office to book your appointment with Laura.



follow us on facebook



Logsys Power Services will again be conducting various annual maintenance projects within your Shire on behalf of Western Power.

The maintenance program will run from November 2020 – June 2021

If you have any concerns or queries please feel free to contact us on 9300 2950.



The podiatrist will be back in town on the following dates

23 June 2021

Please call the Shire Office on (08) 90467063 for more information or to make an appointment.





Practitioner News

Primary Care
Nurse Practitioner
LAURA BLACK

9.00am—2.00 pm
Booking made through SHIRE
ADMIN on
(08) 9046 7063



DR OLGA WARD

MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP,
FARGP Procedural Surgical
GP Westonia
SHIRE ADMIN on
(08) 9046 7063
Consulting Dates 2021
(Monday's)
14th of June 2021
12th of July 2021
30th of August 2021
4th of October 2021
8th of November 2021

13th of December 2021

Follow us on Twitter!

